From: Gene Pharr

To: Water Draft Permit Comment
Subject: C&H hog farm
Date: Thursday, March 09, 2017 3:08:43 PM

I am in complete support of giving a regulation 5 permit to the hog farm as they
have followed all aspects of their previous Cafo permit. Drilling under their lagoons
has proven that there is no pollution of the ground water.

Their opponents have blamed this operation for polluting the Buffalo river but it is
very unlikely that spreading the manure of their hogs could do more harm than the
million and a half people going down the river each year.
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